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June 3, 2020 

  

The Family of George Floyd 

c/o Ben Crump Law, LLC 

717 D Street, N.W. Suite 310 

Washington D.C. 20004 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

On behalf of the International Longshore and Warehouse Union (ILWU), we are writing to 

express our heartfelt condolences on the loss of George Floyd.  We know that nothing we say or do can 

return Mr. Floyd--father, son, brother, uncle--to your family, or ease the pain of your loss.  I hope you 

find some comfort in your memories of him and some strength in the knowledge that people across the 

country and around the world are mourning with you.   

The ILWU has a long and proud history of fighting for racial and social justice and our union 

stands in solidarity with you today. We will continue to fight for a world in which black and brown 

people do not have to live in fear.  We will continue to fight for a world where everyone can live with 

dignity and respect. We will continue to demand justice for Brother Floyd. 

Enclosed you will find a letter we sent to Governor Tim Walz to demand justice for Brother 

Floyd and the immediate arrest and murder charges for the police officers involved in his death.  

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

William E. Adams      Robert Olvera Jr.   

International President     International Vice President  

 

 

 

 

Edwin R. Ferris 

International Secretary-Treasurer 
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